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Report of Built Heritage Experts Panel 

 

September 30, 2020 

12:00 p.m. 

Virtual 

 

Present: Glenn Barnes, Chairperson 

 Dawn Boutilier, Planner 

 Rachel Fitkowski, Landscape Architect 

 Mark Whalen, Architecture 

  

Regrets: Bruce Blackwood, Contractor 

 Garnet Kindervater, Contractor 

  

Staff: Ken O'Brien, Chief Municipal Planner 

 Ann Marie Cashin, Heritage and Urban Planner 

 Maureen Harvey, Legislative Assistant 

  

 2020 Heritage Financial Incentives Program 

The Panel discussed Staff's recommendation on the awarding of the 

Heritage Financial Incentives Program.  As the Panel's recommendation 

requires Council approval, the list will be published following Council's 

consideration. 

Recommendation 

Moved By Mark Whalen 

Seconded By Dawn Boutilier 

That Council approve the list of 2020 heritage grants recipients and 

recommends staff make modest adjustments to ensure the total amount 

does not exceed budget. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

.       ________________________ 

GLENN BARNES, CHAIR 


